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 From the Governor  

Happy May everyone!!! 

 

I first want to congratulate Barb Taylor for being the winner 

of the Melvin Jones Raffle.  Despite the year we had, I think 

the raffle was very successful as our district was able to put 

an extra $1000 donation towards Lions Clubs International  

Foundation.   I'd like to see this raffle continue in the future  

as well as other districts consider doing the same. 

 

For those clubs that are still able to contribute towards our district's Fair Share program, please 

submit your donations by the middle of the month so we can distribute to the dedicated 

committees and your club can receive credit within the current fiscal year. 

 

June 6th is set for our final district cabinet meeting of the year.  It should be a brief meeting 

followed by a family friendly cookout at the Pine Pavilion at Lackawanna State Park.  Cost is 

only $10 per person and kids are free.  More details will be included in the formal call for the 

meeting which either club secretary or president should have received. 

 

For clubs that have been idle for a while, I would like for you to consider plans to meet again 

whether it is in a spacious in-person location or online (Zoom, emails, phone).  With warmer 

weather coming and our communities looking to get out and socialize again, they will be 

looking towards organizations like ours to have events for them (chicken BBQ’s, park and/or 

roadside cleanups, raffles of any types). 

 

Information for our virtual State Convention is provided further in this newsletter.  There is no 

registration fee and it is a great opportunity to see and hear messages from current and past 

International Directors as well as our current International President. 

 

Finally, I just want to remind all clubs to have all dues up to date (district, state, international) 

and that I am available for a club visitation. 

 

D G Dave. 
   

 

 

 

 

 

Paragraph 3 - The Governor said that “kids are Free”  so take any of them, and as many as you want. 

 



From the 1
st
 Vice Governor 

 

Hello Lions of District 14H, 

I’m happy to report that all of the snow has melted from my lawn, 

finally, and maybe we can continue with spring now!   

 

Between regular everyday events, Friday, April 23rd, I started my 

District Governor Elect training, and it will continue every Friday 

night for the next 6 weeks. At the opening of our first training 

session, 1st VDG/IPE Douglas X. Alexander from Brooklyn, NY  

spoke to us and encouraged each of us to find the heart of Lionism. 

A few weeks ago, he sent a message out asking that we all get a  

picture taken of ourselves making the heart sign.  He honestly believes in Lionism and the good 

that we can do.  He also encouraged us to bring a member, that if each one of us brings one 

member how much stronger Lionism would be.  He also spoke about LCIF and challenges each 

one of us to continue make contributions to the foundation.  Because of the pandemic, LCIF’s 

Campaign 100 has been extended one more year, until June 2022. The remainder of our training 

session was more of a meet and greet along with getting familiar with the platform that we are 

going to be using for our training.  This year’s 1stVDG/DGE’s is setting a president for virtual 

training.  Not being able to go to Canada personally, brings many challenges to LCI’s tech 

department, to be able to accommodate this type of training.  During our meet and greet, we 

split off into separate rooms with two Lions each.  During our 7-minute time limit in the room, 

we were to see how many commonalities we had.  My partner was Nicole from Australia and 

we had 12 commonalities; the winners however had 20!  I look forward to my next training 

session on Friday, April 30th.  My next item on the checklist is the PA State Convention on May 

14th and 15th, which is just for the sitting Governors, the incoming Governors, the International 

Family and several special guests.  On Friday, May 14th we will be holding state council and in 

the evening the Honors Banquet.  The following day, the DGE’s will be holding their first 

meeting as a council and start to prepare ourselves for our upcoming year.  All in all, my 

schedule is full, and now that the restrictions are being lifted, hopefully DG Dave and I will be 

able to visit our Lions Clubs.  Recently we visited the Scott Twp. Lions Club and had a good 

time of fellowship and DG Dave and I were able to meet the deadline for being pole sponsors 

for their upcoming golf tournament, which is already sold out!  Congratulations Scott Twp.!    

 

I am still receiving and accepting donations for my governor’s directory.  If you would like to 

place an ad, please email me at c.metschulat@outlook.com or send the ad to 135 Lakeside Park, 

Madison Twp., PA  18444.  Thank you very much!!   

 

In Service & In Friendship, 

1st VDG/DGE Cathy 
 

 

mailto:c.metschulat@outlook.com


2021 Pa  State Convention 
 

 

 

    

 



 

 

 

                        (Last Place Duck gets their $5 donation back) 
 

                                                     Proceeds Benefit Camp Maintenance 



  



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Frank Gudsman 

 

 

On April 10th Falls Lions and our community had a cleanup on 

Hwy 92. We had 13 volunteers. 2 pickup loads of trash were 

collected  

 

 

Tina Seidel, Ron Jackson, Bob Semback and 

Duane Seidel 

 

Falls Lions Club 

   

On March 27, the Easter Bunny and Falls 

Lion arrived at Hock Park by Firetruck. 

Many children were there to greet them 

and to have their picture taken. The 

children received good bags and coloring 

books. The gift bags that weren’t given 

out was taken to a local day care. Even 

with social distancing fun was had by all 

                    

Falls Lions  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Montrose Lions Club 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Montrose Lions Club inducted a new member in March. Jay Smith is our new member 

and Dan Regan sponsored him “Yeah”.  

 

Montrose Lions & Kiwanis are moving forward with planning for the July 4th Celebration.  

This year, we will be celebrating the National Holiday, on Monday the 5th.  Hoping for 

most of the activities to move forward.  Runners Races, Parade, Vendor Fair on The 

Green, Our famous Chicken BBQ, and other Food & soft drinks.  Our “Go-No-Go” date 

is Memorial Day. So, if you don’t hear it’s cancelled by June 1st, we’re going do it. 

 

We’re back to having our 3-mile PADOT Adopt a Highway litter pickup this Spring.  

 

Our meeting place closed last March and we haven’t met much thru 2020, but The Inn is 

back in business with a new chef 

And we’re back to having our meetings there.  The folks who own The Inn are running it 

again, and the food is great. 
 

 

Each month Falls Lions help out at Seven 

Loaves with preparing and distribution of 

dinners to anyone that needs them.  Ida 

Ferguson, Nancy Smith, Bob Smith, Jerry Perry 

and Dale Ferguson  

 

Falls Lions donated supplies to build a wheelchair 

ramp for a Falls Resident. Lion Joe Cook and two 

friends started and finished it in just 2 days. We are 

so grateful to them 



Hawley/Lake Wallenpaupack Lions Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eynon-Archbald Lions Club 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President Joan Nixon 

presented a certificate to 

Ann Morgan for her 45 

years of service to the 

Hawley Lake 

Wallenpaupack Lion's 

Club. Pictured are Joan 

Nixon, Ann Morgan, and 

vice president Barry 

Novack.  

(that’s Novack, with a “K” on the end)  

 

Eynon – Archbald list of events 

 
May 8 - Adopt A Highway Cleanup 

May 23 - Special Needs Spring Fling  

June 25 - Trivia Night $10 at AC Field BYOB and food 

August 22 - Cash & Prize Bingo at AC Field 

September 26 - Harvest Fest at AC Field 

October 16 & 17 - Up D Eynon - Craft Fair 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Falls lions Club is collecting old blankets and sheets to make sleeping 

bags for the homeless.       

 

Falls Lions Club Chicken and 

Pork Barbecue on June 13th            

at 11AM until gone 

 

 

 

                  Send stories and photos to:     
                             Pennsylvania Lions Pride Magazine  
                                                        Betty Lou Ivel        

                                                    2142 Clintonville Rd.  

                                                    Harrisville, Pa. 16038           

                                           Nectarine1@zoominternet.net 

                          Scranton Times / Community Snapshot 

                                   Submit Photos JPG or PDF 
                                  yesdesk@timesshamrock.con 

 



North Pocono Minisink Lions Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

The Daleville Food Pantry was recently presented with the 
Club's annual $1500 Easter donation check to help needy 
people in the North Pocono Community. 
  
Calendar Raffle Fundraiser Chairman 1st VP Tony Seidita & Co-
Chairman Glenn Czulada will soon be mailing out tickets for the raffle 
which will run from July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022.  Ticket cost is $30 
and will be based on the Pick 3 evening Lottery number.  In addition 
to weekday & weekend payouts will be special payouts for (10) 
Holidays.  To request tickets please email  jastrempek@comcast.net. 
  
The Lions members are currently planning their 29th Fireworks 
Extravaganza Scholarship Fundraiser.  The event will take place at 
the North Pocono Football Stadium on Friday July 2, 2021.  Rain date 
Sat. July 3, 2021.  Entertainment will be provided by the Luongo 
Brothers Band.  No charge.  Gate donation requested. 
  
The Lions recently sent a donation check to Keystone Mission to 
cover the cost of providing 40 meals to homeless individuals. 
  
Donation was made to two needy North Pocono individuals for eye 
exams and glasses. 
  
Members started planning for their 30th annual Golf Tourament to 
take place on Sunday, August 29, 2021 at Pine Hills Country 
Club.  Details to follow. 
  
                       Membership   District 14H  

  

Abington                         36  Benton                             13       Blakely / Peckville           17  

Dalton                                8 Dunmore                         19     Eynon / Archbald             102    

Falls                                  43          Forest City                        21     Hawley / Lake    

                                                                                                              Wallenpaupack                17 

Honesdale                       68          Jefferson Township        33        Jermyn                             14 

Jessup                              15 Lake Ariel                         18      Mayfield                             17 

Minisink                          27 Minooka                           49      Montrose                           39                                                     

Old Forge                        29           Olyphant                          31      Ransom                              11                                                    

Scott Township              32           Scranton Central            22      South Abington                 10    

Stone Bridge        25 Taylor                               28      Tunkhannock                     14   

Waymart                        23    
 
                         District 14-H       28 Lions Clubs         781 Lion members                                          
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        Spontaneous Sputtering 
It doesn’t matter how nice the hand soap smells…you should never walk out of 

the restroom sniffing your fingers. 

If you fall short in making everybody happy it is because you are not Tequila. 

It is better to walk alone than to walk with the crowd going in the wrong 

direction. 

If you have to choose between wine or being skinny, which would you choose – 

Red or White? 

When you forgive, you heal.   When you let go, you grow. 

May your choices reflect your hope, not your Fears 

                                     Nelson Mandela 

  

Brought to you from  

PDG Joe 

 

 

           Beacon Lodge Duck Race Tickets  

                   Contact 1st Vice District Gov. Cathy                                                                              

 
         
 



 


